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Your submission for this review:

It seems that council has only decided to include charging rural landholders for sewer and stormwater rates after they lost
millions of dollars due to mismanagement. This is unfair as the majority of farming land west of the M1 is not connected to
councils sewer or stormwater infrastructure. Landholders in these areas must provide their own septic treatment systems and
stormwater pipes and drains. This is a money grab by council to make up for their incompetence.





